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05 November 2018 

 

 
SF2017/112228; WST08/00090/06  
 
 
The Manager 
Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 

 
Attention: Ingrid Berzins 
 
Dear Ms Berzins 
 
DA 344-11-2001; Wallerawang Quarry; Modification 2 
 
Thank you for your email on 18 October 2018, referring DA 344-11-2001 (MOD 2) to Roads and Maritime 
Services for comment. 
 
The documentation submitted in support of MOD 2 has been reviewed. Roads and Maritime notes the 
proposed modification includes extending the life of the project by 12 months, until July 2020. 
 
It is further noted: 
 

 This is an interim measure while environmental studies are completed for a more significant modification to 
be undertaken and consequently submitted. 
 

 There is no change to transport operations including traffic volumes or types generated by this proposed 
extension. 

 

 No changes to approved hours of operation during this extension. 
 
Roads and Maritime does not object to the proposed modification and makes no submission. 
 
Should you require further information please contact the undersigned on 02 6861 1453. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Andrew McIntyre 
Manager Land Use Assessment 
Western Region 

 

 

 


